
June 17, 1935

Mr. ft. Graeme Smith
Connecticut General Life Insurance Company

Hartford, Connecticut

Dear Mr. fcmith:

This is to acknowledge the receipt of the letter

and the two enclosures that Mr. Preston Delano has forwarded

to me at your request. I shall be glad to look this material

over and to write to you in the event that I have any comment

to offer in regard to your oroposals.

Yours very truly,

> b. Eccles
Governor
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